
BOARD OF REVIEW 

VILLAGE OF PLEASANT PRAIRIE 

AUGUST 25, 2008 

9:00 A.M. 

 

 A Meeting of the Pleasant Prairie Board of Review was held on Monday, 

August 25, 2008 and called to order at 9:00 a.m.  Present were Board members John Braig, John 

Burke and Lena Schlater.  Jill Sikorski, James Kennedy and Mark Riley were excused.  Also 

present were Rocco Vita, Village Assessor and Jane Romanowski, Village Clerk. 

 

1. CALL TO ORDER 

 

2. ROLL CALL 

 

3. FINAL ADJOURNMENT 

 

Rocco Vita indicated there are no more cases to be heard before the Board of Review for 

the 2008 assessment year. 

 

BURKE MOVED TO FINAL ADJOURN THE 2008 BOARD OF REVIEW; 

SECONDED BY SCHLATER; MOTION CARRIED 3-0.  THE 2008 BOARD OF 

REVIEW IS ADJOURNED SINE DIE. 

 

  


